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NEWS RELEASE       Trading Symbol TSX-V: NWG 

NEWTON GOLD DROPS SIBLEY ROAD DEVELOPMENT BLOCK 

Vancouver, British Columbia (August 26th, 2013) – Newton Gold Corp (“Newton Gold” or the 
“Company”) has dropped the Sibley Road Development Block Property and terminated the 
Option Agreement with Sibley Road Mining Inc. dated the 17th of January, 2013.  
 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

“Mark A. McLeary” 

Chief Executive Officer 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 

 


